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Letter of condolence 

Trnava, 19. 06. 2023 

 
 

 

Dear grieving community of the Pontifical University of John Paul II, 
 

 

 
It is with deep sorrow that we have received the news of the loss of your most 

worthy master, Professor Dr. Hab. Michał Drożdż, Dean of the Faculty of Social 
Sciences of the Pontifical John Paul II University in Cracow, Poland. We would like 
to express our deepest sympathy and sincere condolences. 

 
We are aware that the loss you are experiencing is unspeakable and words cannot 

fully express our sympathy. However, let this message be at least a small token 
of our support in the immense pain you are going through. 

 

We want to offer you our full support and presence in these difficult times. We 
know that nothing can fully repair this loss, but we want you to know that we are 

here for you.  
 

May strength and hope fill your hearts and help you through this unfathomable 
pain. May the memories of your dear Dean strengthen you and bring you comfort 
during this difficult time. 

 
At the same time, our thoughts are with the entire faculty team and with others 

touched by his loss.  
 

With sincere condolences, 

 

 
Doc. PhDr. Ľudmila Čábyová, PhD. 

Dean of Faculty, FMK UCM 
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